Excessing Update

December 27t 2017

Following the union’s continued arguments
that the planned excessing of Clerks from the
Milwaukee Installation should be reduced,
management announced today that they would
reduce the number of planned excessed Clerks
in the Milwaukee Installation to 8 total. This is a
large reduction from the number of 43 that was
announced just a few months back. Letters will
be sent to those affected. In the meantime, the
union will continue its fight to reduce and
eliminate the rest of the planned excessing
where possible. If anyone has any questions
please contact a Steward or the Union Hall at
414 273-7838.



